
You may want to say this
prayer and fill in the spaces
with your own thoughts
and prayer.

Dear God,
Thank you for those that
teach us.  Thank you for (can
you think of a teacher or
teachers you want to thank
God for?) 
Please look after them and
may they know how special
they are and how important
their job is.  
Thank you for what they have
taught me, thank you for (you
may want to think about
something you are grateful
for learning, maybe its about
nature or science or Welsh, it
could be about being
compassionate or patient)  
Help me to take these
lessons with me into the
future.
Amen.

 

  Welcome to part 2 of our Remembering Rainbows Resource!

Can you remember what the story we were hearing about last week
was called?  It was called the Road to Emmaus.  We left 2 followers of
Jesus on the road to a place called Emmaus.  They were sad as they
thought Jesus had died but a bit excited because they had heard
some strange talk of Jesus appearing to other people.  You may
remember that we imagined them talking as they walked
remembering the wonderful times they had with Jesus and all of the
amazing things he had taught them.  We spent some time thinking
and praying about our own treasured memories of school and
thanking God for them.  Did you start a Memory Box?

Back to Story!  As the Followers of Jesus were 
walking, they were joined by a man.  
The man asked them all about Jesus and 
what he had taught them.  He asked them 
about the rumours they had heard about him 
being alive again and made some really 
interesting points about Jesus!  They walked 
and talked for a long time on the road.  As it 
began to get late, they all arrived at Emmaus.  
The little group decided to get some food and 
carry on talking.

The Followers of Jesus clearly learnt a lot of amazing things from Jesus.
Jesus was a great teacher who helped many people learn important
things about love and hope and how to live to make the world a better
place.  Jesus’s teaching was so good that we still learn from it today!”  
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Perhaps you would like to spend some time thinking about your teachers in school.  They are special
people who care for you and want the best for you.  They work really hard to make sure that you learn,
and that school is a fun and safe place for you to grow.

Spend some time thinking about your teachers.  
You may want to ask yourself the following questions.
1)     What did I enjoy learning about the most this year or 
        over my time at Primary School?
2)     What am I most grateful to my teachers for?
3)     If I could thank my teachers what would I say?

Activity Idea 1
Write a letter, draw a picture or find another way of thanking your teachers.  Often, we forget to
thank people.  It means so much when people take the time to do this.  Could you write your
teacher a short thank you note or draw a nice picture for them?

Activity Idea 2
Send a memory to someone in your school.  Is there something that sticks in your mind that links to
someone?  It may be a worship that your headteacher led that made you think differently about
something?  It may be time on the playground where a midday supervisor was particularly kind to
you and you have always remembered it. You may want to write you memory like this....
I remember when...…..
You made me feel...…..
It helped me to...….

I expect there are lots of people in your school who would like to say thank you to you.  Thank you
for listening, thank you for caring, thank you for doing your best.  

I'm sure you teachers and friends have lots of lovely memories of you too.  Maybe you have
changed the way someone thinks about something or made someone who was sad feel happy?       
    


